
 

Graduate Policy Council: Minutes Feb 20th, 2018 

Participants: Bruce J. Diamond, Robert Laud, Sara Hughes, Carrie Hong, Tinu Adeniran, Tim 

Newman, Kristen Victorino 

Discussion included: 

I. Faculty Senate Graduate Forum: 2018  “Developing an Incubator Model for 

Growing Master’s Programs, Certificates and Infrastructure”  

Participants 

                Michael Yakubov: Director MBA Program, COB. “The Challenge of Matching   

Program Growth…with Infrastructure” 

Melkamu Zeleke: Department of Mathematics (Master’s in Discrete Math and Applied 

Statistics). 

Tom Heinzen, Department of Psychology (Gaming) 

Heejung An: M. Ed in Curriculum & Learning with a concentration in STEAM 

School of Education 

II. Evaluating program viability 

a. Quantitative and Qualitative Measures for Evaluating Graduate 

Programs 

b. A Rubric for Evaluating Program Viability 
 

 

c. Submitted by: BJ Diamond, Chair of Graduate Policy Council 

 

 


